
-----Original Message----- 
From: WHITTINGTON, WILLIAM R GS-15 USAF ACC AFSMO/SQ <william.whittington.5@us.af.mil>  
Sent: Thursday, October 24, 2019 13:32 
To: Terry, Ryan N (US) <ryan.n.terry@lmco.com> 
Cc: TAYLOR, KENNETH GS-14 USAF ACC AFSMO/AFSMO <kenneth.taylor.49@us.af.mil>; Carvajal, Lorena 
(FAA) <Lorena.Carvajal@faa.gov> 
Subject: RE: EXTERNAL: RE: MFC Sniper ATP Orlando testing 

Ryan--please use these frequencies in lieu of the previous numbers when filing your application to the 
FCC. 

M247.150, M358.125 and M366.625 

Sorry for any inconvenience this may have caused. 

v/r, 
Randy 

William R. Whittington, GS-15, DAF 
Chair, Military Advisory Group 
Ft Meade, MD 20755 
(301) 225-3744 DSN (375) 

NIPR:  william.whittington.5@us.af.mil
SIPR:  william.r.whittington4.civ@mail.smil.mil 

== 

On Oct 24, 2019, at 08:59, WHITTINGTON, WILLIAM R GS-15 USAF ACC AFSMO/SQ 
<william.whittington.5@us.af.mil> wrote: 

Ryan—we need to change the two frequencies noted below.  Working on getting replacements, then 
you can send to the FCC (not FAA) since these are not ATC requirements. 

Randy 


